
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LSPS’s Badminton Team won the Merit Award of Boys’ Double in the All 
Hong Kong Schools Jing Ying Badminton Tournament in December. Bravo! 

My Dear LSPS Students, 

Happy New Year! I would like to share a number of things with all of you: 

All Hong Kong Schools Jing Ying Badminton Tournament 

17th January, 2020 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1A Lee Paak Shun Bruce Wayne 

1B Pang Pak Yeung Perren Asher 

1C Kwok Kwan Yau Arvin 

1D Chan Ching Nam 

1E Ng Chung Hin Carson  

1F Luk Myles 

 

3A Lai Ho Yin Angus 

3B Cheung Hui Long Adrian 

3C Lo Kwun Yat Nicholas 

3D Leung Caleb 

3E Lee Alfred 

3F Lai Yat Yin Jasper 

 

2A Wong Chun Chit 

2B Chan Yin Hei Cyrus 

2C Chan Yat Hin Cyrus 

2D Kwok Yan Lok Jake 

2E To Tsz Long Andrew 

2F Lee Ronic Marc 

 

Best Lasallian Gentleman Award (First Term)  
 
Congratulations to the Best Lasallian Gentlemen from all classes.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4A Yick Yung Kei Ethan 

4B Tang Ho Lam 

4C Leung Kiu Chung 

4D Chak Cheuk Yin Trevor 

4E Yeung Hoiman Griffin 

4F Liu Shing Chak 

 

5A Chan Kin Kee Anders 

5B Chan Lap Pui 

5C Ma Lemuel 

5D Lam Ho Chit 

5E Chu Tsun To Nathaniel 

5F Lee Chun Yau 

 

6A Cheng Tsz Chung 

6B Ho Kyle 

6C Chu Pak Yin 

6D Wong Hoi Chun Daniel 

6E Yang Yat Marcus 

6F Kwok King Kiu 

 



 

 

	

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

	

The dog’s name is “Fruity”! 

Old boys, LSPS 
teachers, LSC & 

LSPS Football Team 
members took part 
in this annual event. 

We had the following Chinese New Year activities: 

賀歲師生足球賽	(P.3-6)	
 

Hong Kong Seeing Eye Dog Services (P.1 & 2) 



 

 

	

	
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to our parent helpers! 

金鼠獻瑞樂繽 FUN 
Our Library, Chinese Department, Moral and Civic Education and 
Reading Corner organised Chinese New Year activities for our 
students! Br. Francisco also participated. Here are some wonderful 
moments: 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Father, 
Creator of the universe, 
in your great wisdom you continually renew all things. 
As we celebrate this New Year, 
we especially ask for your mercy. 
Let us serve you with reverence and joy. 
We ask this through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son. 
who lives and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit,  
one God, forever and ever. 
Amen. 
 
St. John Baptist de la Salle, 
pray for us. 
Live Jesus in our hearts, 
forever! 

 

I would like to end with a prayer for Chinese New Year prayer: 
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喇沙大家庭祝願您和您的家人： 
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